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Dr. Jordan S. Josephson is an celebrated and distinguished nasal and 

endoscopic sinus surgeon. He specializes in nasal cosmetics and functional nasal and 
sinus surgery. Dr. Josephson received his undergraduate degree in chemistry from the 
State University of New York at Albany with distinction. 
 
         His medical school training was obtained from the State University of New York at 
Downstate Medical School. Dr. Josephson completed his internship in general surgery 
and then a residency in Otolaryngology-Head and Neck Surgery at Long Island Jewish 
Hospital. He is board certified in his specialty. 

 

Dr. Josephson completed a fellowship with Dr. David W. Kennedy in Nasal and 
Endoscopic Sinus Surgery at Johns Hopkins Medical Center in Baltimore. Dr. 
Josephson was the first fellowship trained endoscopic sinus and nasal surgeon in the 
United States. He was also an instructor on the faculty at the Johns Hopkins Medical 
Center. Presently Dr. Josephson is in private practice in Manhattan. His philosophy is to 
offer the highest quality of medical care to his patients through the latest in state-of-the-
art technology. 

Dr. Josephson was honored to be a consultant to the National Institutes of Health 
(NIH) in Bethesda, Maryland. This is the Federal Government's agency responsible for 
medical research. At the NIH, Dr. Josephson worked closely with the Chief-Clinical 
Otolaryngology-NIDCD-NIH. Together they were researching new techniques for nasal 
and facial cosmetic reconstruction in patients with special functional and cosmetic 
deformities of the nose and face. 
 
Dr. Josephson has published and presented papers at meetings internationally. He has 
taught hundreds of physicians the technique of endoscopic sinus surgery. He has been 
invited as an honorary guest lecturer around the world. He has written, published and 
presented papers at meetings internationally. His textbooks and chapters on the subject 
of endoscopic sinus surgery and facial cosmetic surgery have been published in many 
languages and are known around the world. He was an invited spokesman for the 
Lifetime Medical Television program on sinusitis with Dr. Roger Boles. He has been 
featured as an expert on various news segments on CBS, NBC, FOX and NY One. Dr. 
Josephson was an active appointee to Rhinology and Paranasal Sinus committee of the 
American Academy of Otolaryngology and Head and Neck Surgery, the committee 
formed to set the standards for nasal and sinus surgery in the United States. 


